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Notice Board: 
 

This newsletter will give you an outline of what we will be doing in nursery next week. There will also be some 
suggested activities for you to do at home with your child to support their learning. 

 
Just a reminder that the children’s lanterns will be on display in St Mary’s Church on Saturday (25th). 

 
Now that the weather is getting colder, please ensure your child has gloves, a hat and covered legs (tights or long 

trousers). Thank you 
 

Friday 1st December is an occasional day so the school will be closed. 
 

If you have any questions regarding nursery or have anything you want to let me know, feel free to email me: 
rabbott@fandb.herts.sch.uk  

mailto:rabbott@fandb.herts.sch.uk


What we have been up to this week… 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

This week was geography week and the children learned all about Norway! They also made hedgehog land art in the conservation area. 



What we will be doing next week…  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

Literacy: We will continue to focus on retelling 
favourite stories and rhyming this week. 

Maths: The children will be introduced to basic 
2D shapes: circle, squire, triangle and 

rectangle. 

Personal, Social and Emotional Development: 
We will be discussing how to solve small 
problems  and conflicts independently.  

Understanding of the World: We will be 
talking about the next season being winter and 

how the weather gets even colder. We will 
have a matching activity where the children 

can compare things they do and need in 
summer vs winter! 

Communication and Language: We will 
continue to reinforce the vocabulary we have 

learned this term, including ‘woodland’, 
‘hibernation’ and ‘nocturnal’  

Expressive arts and design: We will continue 
to learn the songs for the Christmas play. 



Choose a Challenge:  
 

 
 

These activities are only suggestions, feel free to do as many or as few as you like (there is no obligation to do any).  
 

 

 

 

 

Maths: Point out 2D shapes to your 
child. Can they name them? 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Literacy: Encourage your child to point 
out rhymes when reading stories. Help 

your child to retell their favourite stories 
using their toys. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Understanding of the world: Discuss 
with your child about the weather 

getting colder and how to keep 
ourselves warm. What are some fun 
things you like to do in the winter? 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


